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 CITY OF RED BLUFF 
PARKS AND RECREATION ADVISORY  

COMMISSION MINUTES 
 
 
 
Date of Meeting:   July 13, 2021 
Time of Meeting:   6:00 p.m.  
 
Place of meeting:   Red Bluff Council Chambers (Zoom) 

555 Washington Street  
Red Bluff, California  

 
Commissioners Present:         Patricia Phillips 

Jennifer Torres 
Addison Snodgrass 
 

Commissioners Absent: Vici Miranda 
    Derrick Watson 
 
Staff Present:                 Karen Shaffer, Community Center/Recreation Supervisor  
     
Commissioner Phillips called meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.  
 
A.  PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
 
 Commissioner Phillips led the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
B. CITIZENS COMMENT: 

 None  
 
C. CURRENT BUSINESS 
 

1. Approval of Minutes:  June 10, 2021, tabled due to lack of quorum. 

2. Sher Wintle Memorial Dog Park Discussion:  Chair Phillips updated the Commissioners on the 
Dog Park.  The committee is looking for ways to raise funds for projects. Tehama Together as 
given a  grant $2,500.00.  Mayor Pro Tem Eyestone confronted the person who is responsible for 
the holes being dug at the park.  Eyestone contacted Police Chief Kyle Sanders.  Sanders indicated 
that the sign at the park needs to be updated before his department can enforce the rules at the 
park.  Commissioner Torres requested that Dog Park ordinance sign be put on the agenda at the 
next meeting.  Phillips will present the updated language for a new sign to be approved so that 
we can make a recommendation to the City Council for approval.  The next Dog Park meeting will 
be July 28th, 6:00 pm. at the Dog Park.   
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D. STAFF REPORTS 
 

Recreation Report:  Shaffer reported: 

• The pool has seen an increase in attendance especially on hot day. 

• Fun Zone is at full capacity.   

• Coed Softball started July 12th with eight teams.  The season will end Sept. 13th.  Volleyball 
will start Sept. 20th. 

 
E. COMMISSIONER COMMENTS: 

• Phillips reported that any nonprofit organization looking for a way to make some money 
can contact Rolling Hills.  Rolling Hills needs ushers for their concerts. 

• Shaffer reported that Big Bingo will resume at the Community Center August 5th.  

• Addison was asked to give us an update on the Antelope Slough project headed by his 
mother Nancy Snodgrass.  

 
 

Commissioner Phillips adjourned the meeting at 6:40 pm.  
 
 
Phillips will not be at this meeting. 


